
Harvest Hoedown FAQ

16th Annual Harvest Hoedown | Saturday, October 15, 2022

What time is the event?
11:00 am to 3:00 PM - A schedule of events as well as other important information will be
provided on the day of the event.

How do I pick up my prepaid admission tickets?
On Saturday, go to the Registration Booth located on Locust Street (closest to Fifth Street). You will be
provided with your Harvest Hoedown bracelet, Hoedown Activity Tickets, Scarecrow Voting Tickets.
These tickets may be used for food and activities at the Hoedown. You may purchase more activity
tickets at the Check-In Table throughout the Hoedown. Bake Sale Table is cash only.

NEW THIS YEAR - There will be three lines to streamline the entrance into our event.

● Sponsor Package Pick-Up Line - All sponsors will pick up their package in this line.

● Pre-Purchased Pick-Up Line - All individuals who pre-purchased admission will pick up in this
line.

● Day of Event Ticket Purchase Line - Any one purchasing day of event tickets will purchase in
this line.

The winning scarecrow will be announced at 2:00 PM (voting ends at 1:45 PM).

The last day to purchase admission online will be Friday, October 14 until 12 pm. After that time,
event admission may only be purchased the day of the event.

All Volunteers: Thank you in advance!
Volunteer information will be sent later this week!

When does the Royal Court Raffle ticket contest end?
Friday, October 14 at 1:00 PM, no exceptions.
The winners will be announced at school on Friday, October 14 at 2:00 PM and they will be
crowned during the Harvest Hoedown on Saturday, October 15 at 1:00 PM.

Can I still buy raffle tickets even if the contest is over?
Yes, raffle tickets will be sold throughout the event.

Thank you in advance for supporting this important fundraiser! This year, our event supports St. Mary
STREAM Education. If you have any questions, about our fall fundraiser please call the school at
215-923-7522 or email hoedown@saintmarys.us.


